
From: bethhvass@comcast.net
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul); #CI-StPaul_Ward2
Cc: Jeff Hvass
Subject: Input into 4th St noise variance
Date: Wednesday, July 9, 2025 10:41:51 AM

You don't often get email from bethhvass@comcast.net. Learn why this is important

Good morning,
Thank you for alerting us to this noise variance request. I appreciate and understand the
need for train upkeep.
My question: Is there a way to cease operations for several hours during the nights? This
would allow a break in the noise every day and some hours for a restful sleep.
Thank you,
Beth Hvass
Pioneer Endicott Building

Beth Hvass
651-592-7413 (mobile)
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